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December 14, 2012 
        
 
 
Alex Jerome 
3036 5th Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN  55408 
 
Via e-mail:  www:aliantoni@hotmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for Property at 601 Western Avenue North 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jerome: 
 
This is to confirm that at the December 11, 2012 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that your appeal be denied and that you remain in 
the Vacant Building Program. 
  
The City Council public hearing will be held on January 2, 2013 in Room 300, City Council 
Chambers, if you wish to contest the matter further. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Erickson 
Legislative Hearing Staff 
 
e-mail: Joel Essling 
            Paula Seeley     
 Steve Magner 
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